ELK TOWNSHIP SUPERVISOR MEETING
February 26, 2020

The Elk Township Supervisors regular scheduled meeting was called to order by Chairman Jeffrey Carlstrom with the Pledge of
Allegiance at 7:03 pm. Present were Supervisors Jeffrey Carlstrom, Kelly VanCise and Secretary Sherry Moore.

PUBLIC COMMENT: NONE

ROAD NEWS:

The road crew has been working on truck 3 when they aren’t out plowing.

There was some discussion on how much gravel is needed this year. Supervisor Kelly VanCise made a motion to send out an
RFQ for 700 tons of 2RC stockpiled and 1000 tons of No 8 Type C antiskid stockpiled both for more or less to be opened at the
March 11 meeting Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom seconds the motion. Motion carried with two votes.

EXECUTIVE SESSION: NONE

BUSINESS MEETING:

The minutes & treasurer’s report from the regular scheduled Elk Township Supervisors meeting February 12, 2020 were read
and approved. Supervisor Kelly VanCise made a motion to accept the minutes & treasurer’s report from the February 12, 2020
regular meeting Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom seconds the motion. Motion carried with two votes.

Supervisor Kelly VanCise made a motion to send the P.M.R.S. ordinance to the solicitor to look over & advertising Supervisor
Jeffrey Carlstrom seconds the motion. Motion carried with two votes.

The zoning permits were read and approved for Underwood and Sorenson.

Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom made a motion to pay the bills in the amount of $12,138.95 from the general fund Supervisor
Kelly VanCise seconds the motion. Motion carried with two votes.
Supervisor Kelly VanCise made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:40 pm Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom seconds the motion.
Motion carried with two votes. The next regular scheduled meeting will be held on March 11, 2020 at 7:00pm.

Signed and Sealed by Secretary Sherry M. Moore




